
August 23, 2001

RE:  Removing on-street parking from west side of Waterloo Street

The construction at Roosevelt Park has most recently initiated this proposal to
remove parking from the west side of Waterloo Street, from E. New York Street to E.
Omaha.  The current roadway width does not properly accommodate the construction
vehicles with parking on both sides.  On-street parking on both sides would also be
undesirable for the increased traffic expected on Waterloo when the new facilities are
in use.

The primary users of this on-street parking are the tenants of the Sundial Apartment
complex on the east side of Waterloo.  I spoke with the manager of the Sundial
Apartments, and she agrees with removing this on-street parking.  She said she
would tell her new tenants of the upcoming change.

Respectfully,

Douglas Adelman

Douglas Adelman
Traffic Engineer, City of Rapid City
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